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COMMON CASES — District Judge Bill Filmore shared
with students in Coach Murphy’s Driver’s Education course
at Carroll High School recently. Filmore handles the Traffic
Division of District Court in Dale County and he went over
some of the common cases that he sees each month. More
than 4,400 traffic cases come through the District Court each
year ranging from DUI to improper window tint. Several of
the cases each month involve students who make driving
errors due to their lack of experience. Filmore covered many
of the driving laws on the books and what offenders can
expect for such violations in Dale County.




